
STAFF REPORT 
 
To:  Coastside County Water District Board of Directors 
 
From:   Dave Dickson, General Manager 
 
Agenda: August 8, 2017 
 
Date: August 3, 2017 
 
Subject: Award of Contract – Downtown Half Moon Bay 2 Inch Pipeline 

Replacement Project 
 

 
Recommendation:   
Authorize the General Manager to contract with Andreini Brothers Inc. for 
construction of the Downtown Half Moon Bay 2-inch Replacement Project (CIP 
Project #14-26) at a cost of $659,755. 
 
Background:    
The District still has a number of sections of 2-inch galvanized mains – remnants 
of the Citizens Utilities system the District took over in the 1940’s – in and 
around downtown Half Moon Bay. These mains are old, subject to frequent 
leaks, and incapable of supplying required pressures and flows. Replacing them 
will allow the District to increase the water pressure in downtown Half Moon 
Bay and areas to the south.  
 
District Engineer Jim Teter prepared documents for this project, and the District 
solicited bids in July. The figure below shows the locations pipeline sections to be 
replaced. 
 
The results of the bid opening held on August 1, 2017, for the 2 Inch Pipeline 
Replacement Project were as follows: 
 

Andreini Bros.  $659,755 
Stoloski & Gonzalez  $785,100 

 
 
 
Fiscal Impact:  Funding for this project is included in the Fiscal Year 2017/2018 
Capital Improvement Program Budget in the amount of $500,000. 
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